
TRICK - OR - TREATING

WILL TAKE PLACE 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 31, 2023
BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 

6:00 PM AND 9:00 PM

IN THE MOSCOW BOROUGH

HAPPY HALLOWEEN !

HALLOWEEN SAFETY TIPS
Always  accompany your children when trick-or-treating

Look both ways before crossing the street, use traffic signals
and crosswalks and stay on sidewalks when possible

Children should walk , not run from house to house

Stay in groups

Use flashlights for visibility

Examine all treats before eating

Enjoy with caution !


